
4242 N. 19th AVE., STE. 150
AARON S. LUDWIG   |   PRINCIPAL PHOENIX, AZ 85015

PHONE: (602) 882-5417
AARON@LUDWIGLAWOFFICES.COM

January 31, 2019

VIA EMAIL ONLY
William H. Doyle
THE DOYLE FIRM, P.C.
1313 E. Osborn Rd., Ste. 220
Phoenix, AZ 85014
wdoyle@doylelawgroup.com

RE: Mohiuddin v. Apache Junction

Dear Bill:

In accordance with the settlement negotiations that took place on Tuesday, January 29, 2019 and that are 
scheduled to continue on Tuesday, February 26, 2019, Mr. Mehmood Mohiuddin hereby submits the agreed-
upon request for postponement of both 1) the appeal of the Notices of Violation to the Board of Adjustment and 
2) the revocation of Conditional Use Permit proceeding of the Planning and Zoning Commission.

Sincerely,

Aaron S. Ludwig
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